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December 4, 2020 
 

Board Memo 087-2020: Notice of USPS partnership with Smarte Carte to 
Pilot USPS Smart Lockers for Parcel Delivery 

  
USPS Headquarters has sent notice that they will be beginning a pilot program with 
Smarte Carte for USPS Smart Lockers starting on December 11th in the Northern 
Virginia District  
  
Please share the attached with your membership. It will also be posted on our 
website at https://naps.org/Bulletin-Board-Archive. 
  
  
Thank you and be safe 

  
NAPS Headquarters 
  

 


















































